
Dear City council members, 

My name is Richard Millis, II, I am writing in to show support for the Noyo Centers’ 
application for an LCP Amendments and permits for the Laboneatory. I know this process 
can be daunting. I am a graduate of the Marine Science technology program that the College 
of the Redwoods used to offer on the coast. Since the closing of the Collage of the 
Redwoods, Fort Bragg has counted on the Noyo Center to educate and inform not only our 
local citizens and youth but additionally visitors from our thriving tourist economy. I hope 
that this process can go as smoothly as possible. The laboratory will be a great addition to 
our town and will make it easier for the Noyo Center to work on its upcoming educational 
displays that will hopefully one day go into the Ocean Science center on the old mill site. I 
personally want to thank the city council and the planning commission for all the work they 
do and the support that the city shows to the Noyo center. 

Best regards, 

Richard Millis, II 

09-09-2024 

 


